
Nick Smith c
From: Nick Smith
Sent: 06 October 2010 14:43
To: Alan Coyle
Cc: Alastair Maclean; Carol Campbell
Subject: Tram report
Attachments: Tram Update Report 14 October v1 6.doc

Alan

Further draft attached after Alastair's review. It's saved as 1.6 in the drive. He is rightly concerned
that disclosing certain of the info could potentially breach the wide confidentiality provisions under the
contract. Donald was ok with this approach.

Donald has asked that a further draft not be circulated until further comments have been
incorporated. There is a meeting of bosses tomorrow at 11.30 to discuss.

Kind regards

e:k. •

Nick Smith
Principal Solicitor - Commercial, Procurement & Finance
Legal Services Division
City of Edinburgh Council
Level 3, Waverley Court
East Market Street
Edinburgh El-18 813G

(t) 0131

Please note (hail am not in the office on a Monday
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